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Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 
 
      6th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
As a hook into our ‘Touch the Stars’ project, Year 2 will be taking part in a planetarium workshop 
on Wednesday 27th March. Winchester Science Centre are bringing their mobile planetarium to us 
for an exciting trip around the Solar System and beyond!  
 
This activity will take place in school and will cost £7.00 per child.  Although contributions to 
school workshops are voluntary, the workshop may unfortunately have to be cancelled if 
insufficient contributions are received. Please may I ask you to check your eligibility for free school 
meals, following the link:: https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants Those parents who are 
entitled would be eligible for assistance in meeting the cost of school workshops. 
 
If you would like ‘Pay it Forward’ and support a family who may not be able to afford the 
workshop, please enter the amount you would like to pay, including the price for the workshop. 
All additional donations will be used to pay for children where families are facing financial 
challenges. 
 
Please make your payment in an envelope marked with your child’s name and class on the 
outside. Alternatively, you are able to pay online via scopay.  Please make your payments by Friday 
15th March at the latest. If there are any problems please let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
B. Woolley 
A Chitson 
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